
Summary: The South African Department of Mineral Resources and Energy (DMRE) is seeking 
proposals (in English) to generate 2000MW through The Gas Independent Power Producer 
Procurement Programme (GASIPPP). Advocacy support is available to U.S. companies 
submitting an application.  

Deadline: August 30, 2024 

Types of Business Contacts Trade Lead is Seeking:  Independent Power Producers (IPPs) and 
technology providers. 

Product or Service Trade Lead is Seeking: A total of 2000 megawatts (MW) will be procured 
in this first round from Projects supplying new generation Capacity, Ancillary Services and 
Energy Output to be produced from gas-fired power generation technology. This Gas IPP 
Procurement Programme specifically targets land-based electricity generation facilities utilizing 
natural gas, located anywhere within the borders of the Republic of South Africa. 

Organization Description: On 29 May 2019, President Cyril Ramaphosa announced the merger 
of the Department of Mineral Resources and the Department of Energy into one department, as 
the Department of Mineral resources and Energy (DMRE). The existence of the Department of 
Mineral Resources and Energy is premised on its vision of becoming a leader in the 
transformation of South Africa’s economic growth agenda through the sustainable development 
of the mining and energy sectors. 

To Apply: Contact Mlamli.Mjambana@trade.gov. Prior to accessing the RFP, each prospective 
bidder is required to pay a non-refundable documentation fee of twenty-five thousand Rand 
(R25,000 = $1,359) per prospective Project and to complete an electronic registration form. The 
electronic registration form is to be completed online at https://www.ipp-rm.co.za/. 

To Request Advocacy Support Contact:  
Daniel Bruner, International Trade Specialist, Commercial Service Utah 
U.S. Commercial Service 
International Daniel.Bruner@trade.gov 
Office: 801.524.3070 
Mobile: 385.294.3449 
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